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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
7th August, 1929.

Dear 8irs,
1 duly received your letter of the 2nd instant

respecting the case of the steamer "PINCIO", and am muech

obliged to you for your attention in the matter.

I mey add that I have had no further communication
from the Society'!'s Surveyor at vanila on this subject since
I cebled to him on the lst instant, & COPY of which
commmnication was forwarded to you on that date,
I sm, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

: Clérlk to the
Clessificetion Commitiee.

The Surveyors,

GENOA.
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